
Public Sentiment Survey – Removal of Main Street Mural 

In 2022, the Village of Roscoe contributed toward the creation of a community mural at 10534 

Main Street, as part of a regional public art initiative in partnership with CRE8IV. The total cost 

of the mural was $30,000, with the Village providing public funds to support the project. In recent 

months, the Village Board has received feedback from several residents expressing dislike for the 

mural’s appearance, with some suggesting that the Village allocate additional public funds to have 

it painted over or removed.  

The Village is now seeking input from the public to better understand community sentiment 

regarding the potential use of tax dollars for this purpose. 

 

How do you feel about the use of public funds to paint over or remove the mural at 10534 

Main Street? 

I support using Village funds to paint over or remove the mural. 

I oppose using any additional public funds on this matter — the mural should remain as is. 

I am neutral or do not have a strong opinion either way. 

I was not aware of the mural prior to this survey, and would need more information. 

I believe public art is valuable, even if not everyone likes it, and should not be removed based 

on subjective opinions. 

I oppose using public funds to alter the mural, but I would support private efforts to do so. 

 


